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Rose Tree Media Board of School Directors Issues Statement
MEDIA, PA — The Rose Tree Media Board of School Directors released the following statement today:

As we emerge from more than two years of turbulence, the Rose Tree Media Board of
School Directors would like to acknowledge the work, sacrifice, and dedication to
excellence of our teachers, staff, administrators, and students.

Despite evident challenges, the District continued to deliver high-quality education and
support services. Under the steady leadership of Superintendent Dr. Eleanor
DiMarino-Linnen, RTMSD weathered the pandemic without losing focus on its mission:
“Students first... always.” We are thankful for Dr. D's unrelenting commitment to our
students.

Working alongside Dr. D, the RTMSD administration and our school principals went
above and beyond to ensure students and families were as prepared as possible for the
necessary learning adjustments at home and in school. The dedication and multilevel
care our teachers and support staff have provided students has been immeasurable.

Lastly, we want to express our appreciation for our students. The pandemic has changed
your lives more than we may ever know, and still you persevered. We know the past two
years have been difficult, but every day we see you walking the halls, chatting with
friends, performing on stage, practicing for a game, or preparing for an academic
competition, we are reminded of your resilience. You truly embody the hope and promise
of the Rose Tree Media School District.

As we move beyond the pandemic, we look forward to re-engaging in work and
advancing the ongoing objectives that encourage our students to reach their intellectual,
emotional, social, and physical potential.
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